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· John McCormack, CEIST, addressed the new board of management.
· Congratulations were extended to all on the very successful Leaving Cert results.
· The board is looking forward to hearing about the progress of the written homework timetable for 1st years and the helping hands programme.
· The board commended the wellbeing ambassadors for sharing their experience and knowledge of the CBAs with the 2nd year students.
· The board appreciates all the work of the staff involved in organising co-curricular and extra-curricular activities eg first year bonding activities, sporting activities etc.
· A big thank you was extended to all the staff for their continued commitment, dedication and hard work throughout these very challenging and difficult covid times.
· The next BOM meeting is scheduled for 23rd November 2021.

